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NCC OFFERS INTERNET ONLY SERVICE 

Government regulation changes open door for internet only 

service offerings. 

 
Ray, ND – December 4, 2018  
NCC announces its INTERNET ONLY options that began October 2, 2018.  Recent 
government regulation changes have made it possible to purchase the internet without a 
phone line and at a competitive price.  
 
“Now that we’re able to offer a true internet-only package without a phone line, you may be 
interested in dropping your landline phone. Dropping your landline may be an important 
decision for you and your family, says General Manager, Jeremy Becker. Considering items 
such as access to E911 or perhaps not having cell phone coverage at your home, all matter. If 
you’re considering dropping your landline we encourage you to call our expert CSSR’s to 
help you determine your decision.” 
 
What does this mean for consumers and businesses?   

• Price decrease. If you decide to disconnect your landline phone, you could see an 
average decrease in price by $12-$15/month. 

• Increased Internet speed. Shall you decide to disconnect your landline phone you 
might consider increasing your internet speed. With an average $12/month savings 
(Residential service) without a landline phone you could upgrade to the next internet 
speed and stream until your hearts content! 

• Less taxes and fees. Billing statements will reflect less taxes and fees, such as FUSC 
tax, it will no longer appear on your bill. 

• Stop paying for something you don’t want or need. It’s your choice and NCC is happy 
to assist customers, whichever way they decide to move forward. 

 
Internet only options are available through NCC immediately and can be found at: 
nccray.com 
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